If not turned in at schedule pick-up or EagleQuest, please return completed form to Main Office.

Parent/Guardian Options — Response Requested

Child’s Name (Printed): Grade Level:

Electronic Communications

In order to enhance the efficiency of communication and minimize costs, Eastwood Middle School utilizes
electronic copies of our monthly newsletters and report cards (both mid-term and quarterly). However we
recognize that parents/guardians may have a need for a paper copy of these communications. Please indicate
below if you require a paper copy. Please note that the delivery of such may be up to a week after the
electronic copies are available. Changes to these options may be made any time during the year.

Check the box(es) below for each item for which you require a paper copy.

] Report Cards CINewsletters

FINO Sessions — Delayed Assignment

For full Failure is Not an Option (FINO) information, please see the program description which will be available at
schedule pickup and EagleQuest.

Students who accrue three (3) or more assignment infractions (missing, late, incomplete, lack of quality) in a
given class within a 9 weeks will be assigned to an after school FINO session. These sessions typically run
Monday-Thursday evening after school until 5:45 PM. Late bus transportation is provided to students who live
within Eastwood school boundaries. Commonly these after school sessions are assigned the same day the 3™
infraction occurs. If you request a 24 hour delay to make any arrangements for these after school sessions,
should your child be assigned, please indicate below.

[J FINO Session Assighment Request for 24 Hour Delay

Parent/Guardian Name:

Contact Information (if requesting response):

Questions/Comments:
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